
NEW   FEE SERVICES OFFERED  

Why Choose Us? 
MsRWA is the leading water and
wastewater membership organization in
Mississippi.  We strive in providing water
and wastewater systems with the
knowledge, tools, and information to help
their system provide clean, safe, and
potable water to their community. 

We would like to assist your system by
offering comprehensive services to help
build your asset management plans.

172 Country Place Parkway, Pearl, MS 39208

601-857-2433
msrwa@msrwa.org
www.msrwa.org

Want more information on these
services contact us today!

We would like to inform you of new comprehensive affordable services through MsRWA to
assist in meeting the coming Regulatory requirements in Asset Management Plans, as
well as meeting and protecting your utility dealing with Cyber Security.

CYBER SECURITY

Asset Criticality
Asset Life Cycles
Budgeting for Assets
Capacity Development
GIS Mapping
Financing Assets
Funding Sources
Identifying Assets
Service Levels of Assets

Circuits - A review of contracts , speeds,
and exp dates. 

Phones - update to new phone system.

Email - Migrate into Microsoft  and
cloud content. 

Hardware - provide pricing on
workstations, laptops, servers,
routers/switches.

Back up/Disaster Recovery - PC &
server backup options.

Security - Endpoint Detection &
Response Software, Password Policies,
Vulnerability Assessments.

Professional Services - Project work
with certified engineers with several
areas of expertise

ASSET MANAGEMENT



March 3, 2023

Cybersecurity Assessments to be Included in Sanitary Surveys

EPA released a legal opinion that cyber security resiliency falls under their
existing authority under the Safe Drinking Water Act. The memorandum
conveys EPA’s interpretation that states must include cybersecurity when
conducting sanitary surveys for the nation's 143,219 public water systems.
The memorandum also highlights different approaches for states to fulfill
this responsibility.

NRWA and its 50 State Affiliates have always been committed to ensuring
small and rural utilities have the support and resources they need to serve
their communities. In this respect, cyber resiliency is just as vital as updated
and working infrastructure. Rural Water is committed to assisting these
small and rural systems in ensuring that their cybersecurity is sufficient to
meet this evolving threat.

However, EPA’s approach to addressing this issue through the sanitary
survey program may not prove to be as effective as many would like. NRWA
will continue collaborating with EPA and key stakeholders to foster better
results to mitigate cyber threats facing the water sector, especially for small
and rural water utilities. 

EPA is not proposing a new rule for this action as this is a legal interpretation
of existing authority. The memorandum is effective immediately. NRWA and
all other water associations, plus the National Conference of Mayors, League
of Cities, and the National Association of Counties have expressed concerns
to EPA. Rural Water members are advised to contact their state primacy
agencies for more information on the rollout of this mandate.

To view more information on this announcement from EPA please click here.
To submit comments please email wicrd-outreach@epa.gov.


